
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 
November 1, 2018 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Rich Hoffer and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Ron Shasteen, Don Meyer, Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Bruce Lamb, Roger Beebe, Jim 
Powell, Chet Sharpe 
 
RCSC Staff:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Guests:  RCSC Board Candidates Darla Akins, John Dockham 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the October 4, 2018 meeting were 
approved with a correction on the date of the SCBA Doubles tournament.  Listed as November 
4, 2018 and should be November 10, 2018. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Reported that the Maricopa County Senior La-
dies Tournament is scheduled for the weekend of November 17, 2018.  Lakeview Lanes hosted 
the Arizona State USBC Senior Championship Tournament on October 21st and 27th where 
they had 10 – 300 games bowled.  This tournament brought in $9,000 of unbudgeted income.  
An update on the Specto Coaching was explained to the Committee and a demo is being 
planned for later in November.  
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Di Tormanen spoke about the BVL Tournament at 
Union Hills Bowling Center. 
 
Sun City Hall of Fame:  Bruce Lamb notified the Committee that Lovie Tiedje resigned as 
President.  The next Board meeting is in December and there should be announcements of new 
inductees and Board changes. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger reported on the Annual Dou-
bles Tournament currently scheduled for November 10, 2018 at Lakeview Lanes and that there 
were going to be 2 shifts, one and 9:00am and the other at 1:00pm.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Discussion was had on outside food and beverages being brought into the cen-
ters and that signs will be posted to remind bowlers of the rules pertaining to this issue. 
 
Adjournment:  9:47am 
 
Next meeting:  December 6, 2018 at 9:00am – Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


